
 

   

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE January 29, 2014 

 

WSU Foundation welcomes new development director, Marya McCrae  

Marya McCrae has joined the Wichita State University Foundation as the new director of 

development for the Fairmount College of Liberal Arts and Sciences. 

 McCrae is a graduate of Concordia University in Seward, Neb., and comes to the WSU 

Foundation with 20 years of fundraising experience. She has worked for educational and health 

organizations in both major gift and planned gift capacities. For the past eight years, McCrae has 

been with the Sanford Health Foundation in Sioux Falls, S.D., where she played a key role in 

securing gifts for a $32 million campaign to build the Sanford Children’s Hospital. 

 

 

### 

 

 

Media note: A photo of Marya McCrae can be found at http://wichita.edu/foundationphotos. 

 

Contact:  Belinda Venters, WSU Foundation director of communications, 

316-978-5624 or belinda.venters@wichita.edu 
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